
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth - Police Department
 
2030 North Arlington Avenue, Duluth, MN 55811
218-730-5400 | www.duluthmn.gov | Mike Tusken, Chief of Police
 
For more information contact Ron Tinsley, Public Information Officer 218-391-1510
 

     
DATE: 2/13/2017
SUBJECT: 35 year old male Formally Charged in Saint Louis District Court on 2nd Degree Sale of a Controlled Substance
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer Ron Tinsley (218) 730-5722

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media/Public Notification
CASE NO.: 69DU-CR-17-560
INCIDENT DATE: 2/9/2017
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION: 500 block of North 40th Avenue West in Duluth
 
On Thursday, February 9th, Duluth and Superior Police Departments, Douglas County Sheriff’s Department along with
investigators from the Lake Superior Drug and Violent Crime Task Force arrested 35 year old Byron Terrell Robinson of Duluth
after executing a search warrant at an apartment in the 500 block of North 40th Avenue West. The search warrant was the result of
an investigation into the suspected sale of controlled substances, specifically fentanyl.  During the search, investigators located and
seized 11.5 grams of fentanyl, digital scales and drug packaging. The fentanyl was individually packaged for sale. Robinson was
taken to the Saint Louis County Jail on sale of a controlled substance charge.  

On Monday, February 13th, 2017, Robinson was formally charged in Saint Louis District Court on 2nd Degree Sale of a Controlled
Substance.  At the time of arrest, Robinson was on parole in Douglas County Wisconsin where he was convicted of six counts of
delivery of heroin.

   
   


